IN MEMORIUM

September 18, 1985

Stephen Newall was a dedicated patroller and former training officer of the Scaly Mtn. Ski Patrol. He was the son of Peggy Newall, Atlanta, GA and Jack Newall (Eastern Division) of New York. Stephen participated as a Junior Patroller in the National Junior Seminar and was most interested in that program. His family established the Stephen D. Newall Memorial Fund as a lasting tribute. The proceeds of this fund will be used each year to send a Junior Patroller from the Southern Division to the National Junior Training Seminar.

Please send contributions to:

NSPS Stephen D. Newall Memorial Fund
c/o James Underwood
109 Wildwood Drive
Oak Ridge, TN 37830